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From: helen smith [smith.hp@googlemail.com]

Sent: 11 February 2011 16:57

To: ldf

Subject: Local Development Framework
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14/03/2011

The LDF was discussed at last night's meeting of Stutton cum Hazlewood Parish Council.  As 
none of the parish councillors are qualified planning inspectors or housing officers, the parish 
council does not wish to make any respresentations on the "soundness"of the Core Strategy. 
 
Regards, Helen Smith - Clerk to Stutton cum Hazlewood Parish Council   
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